COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3
12¢h August, 1954.

Classn(S)
CFA

Dear Sir,

Motorship "SANNY"

I duly roeceived your memorendum of the 21st
ultimo, the contents of which werereferred to the
lalmo Surveyors.

In reply they now state that the secrewshaft
was not examined by them at Solvesborg in May, 1952,
and I shall therefore be glad if you will inform
the Owners accordingly and advise me of their

intentions In this respect for the Committee's
information.

Yours faithfully,

pre Clerk to the
Classification Cormittes.

T. Donaldson, Esq.,
HAIFA.
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